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 Andrew 

Coningsby

COMNOT2014/4483/P 12/08/2014  11:15:51 Dear Sir or Madam,

I run an art gallery in the premises adjacent to 28 Tottenham Street. The art gallery is at 30 Tottenham 

Street.

I would be concerned (and my art gallery-for-hire business would be negatively affected) if the 

developments at 28 Tottenham Street were to reduce the natural light which currently fills the rear 

gallery room here from the rear of 28 Tottenham Street. The rear gallery light comes very largely from 

the gap between the rear of 28 Tottenham Street and the 'delayed' start of the Charlotte mews buildings. 

Any extension to the rear of 28 Tottenham Street (other than a single storey extension with a low 

profile roofline) would, I think, reduce the natural light considerably in the rear gallery room here. The 

rear gallery room is surrounded by quite tall buildings on all 3 sides except at the rear of 28 Tottenham 

Street.

30 Tottenham 

Street

London

W1T 4RJ
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